
 

 

Chedabucto Curling Club Expansion and Renovation Project. 

The Chedabucto Curling Club, in existence since 1963, has provided many hours of 

activity, fellowship, fun, and entertainment.  Over those years we have been, and continue 

to be, a vibrant and welcoming presence in the local community.  We are a non-profit, 

volunteer-run registered organization that provides recreational, sport, and community 

activities for all ages. 

Since you are either a current or former member (or associate) of the Chedabucto Curling 

Club in Boylston, we are asking for your financial support as we undertake an exciting 

project that involves substantial expansion and renovation to the facility.  Your support will 

assist with the completion of the Chedabucto Curling Club's two hundred ten thousand 

dollar ($210,000) expansion and renovation project.  This project will improve the variety of 

opportunities for year-round community-based activities enhancing the Chedabucto Curling 

Club making it wheelchair accessible and expanding its multi-use capabilities.  

The enclosed Brochure details the planned renovations. We hope to receive a favourable 

response from you with a financial contribution of whatever you feel is appropriate.  EVERY 

donation, large or small, is greatly appreciated.  Since we are not a charitable organization 

tax receipts cannot be issued. We will, however, make photo opportunities available and, 

with your consent, publicly acknowledge all donors as detailed in the brochure.  Thank you 

in advance for whatever contribution you can offer. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Ray Bates       Holly Nahrebecky 
President       Treasurer 
raybates@eastlink.ca      holly.nahrebecky@live.com 
902-533-2528       902-867-7342 


